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Today’s Mass
SIXTH SUNDAY OF .
EASTER Welcome to this House Readings
Year C of God: Act 15:1-2, 22-29;

Talk to God before Mass Ps 66;Apocalypse
Listen to God during Mass 21:10-14, 22-23; John
Talk to others after Mass 14:23-29

25th May —2nd June
2019

‘THE HOLY SPIRIT WILL REMIND YOU OF ALL | HAVE SAID TO YOU'.

The role of the Holy Spirit is to provide us with everything that is of Jesus. The Holy
Spirit imparts to us the fullness of the salvation now won for us through Jesus’ death
and resurrection, so that it can become life for us. He makes available to us Christ’'s
new life through the Church’s sacraments, our personal prayer and our communal
worship. The Spirit enables us to know the love of the Father in the same way that
Jesus knows the Father’s love. We are able to love one another because there is a
new power of love within us. Jesus gave his own joy to his disciples saying ‘These
things | have spoken to you, that my joy may be in you, and that your joy may be
full’. (John 15:11). ‘Holy Spirit, you are our Advocate and Counsellor. Teach me to
come to you each day so that you can impart Christ's peace, joy, courage and
comfort to me’.

DEACON TERRY

50TH ANNIVERSARY PILGRIMAGE TO THE SHRINE OF OUR LADY OF
LOURDES AT HEDNESFORD

The Pilgrimage to the Shrine of our Lady of Lourdes at Hednesford is from 6th to
7th July 2019. Archbishop Bernard Longley is the Principal Celebrant and
Preacher. This year there will be a Youth Vigil on Saturday at 7pm and a
procession aimed mainly at young people on Sunday at 12 Noon followed by the
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession) and Holy Mass with the Sacrament of
the Sick at 4:00pm. For more details please see the poster on the Church
noticeboard or contact directly on 01543 422576; email:
olol.hednesford@gmail.com



SACRED HEART
COMMUNITY

Fr. Vincent Arulandhu
SCJ (Parish Priest)

Email:
vincentscj@gmail.com
Bro. Andrew Ferris SCJ

PARISH DEACON
Rev Terry Charles
PARISH SECRETARY
Payal Gordhan

PARISH SCHOOLS
Holy Name School
Head Teacher

Mr A Neenan
0121 357 3216

St Mark’s School
Head Teacher

Mrs D. Linley
0121 357 9892

Stuart Bathurst
Mrs Bridget Morris
(Interim Head Teacher)
0121 556 1488

Marist Convent
0121 357 6341

Safeguarding Officer
Bernadette Cook
0121 357 1351

PRAY FOR OUR SICK PARISHIONERS

Mary Arulandhu, Ossie Bishop, Audrey Clewlow, Catherine
Freeman, Teresa Goddard, Arthur Harding, Maurice Hughes,
Stephen Hurley, Bridget Green, Bryn and Bridie Howells,
Elizabeth Ibbotson, Anna Kennedy, Harold Johnson, Linda
Lowe, Sandra Pearson, Anne Jennings, Janet Chamberlain,
Kevin O’Neill, Kala Kanji, Grace Elizabeth Sharron, Joan
Evelyn Rawlings, Sheila Shearon, Bridget Whitfield and Patricia
Flanagan.

ANNIVERSARIES

We remember Barry Westwood, Fr. Kearns, Patrick Browne,
John Maguire, Mark Coppock, Peter Richards, Tino Debono,
Mary Henderson, Mary Hayward, lan Smith, Bridie Hopkins, Jim
Hillin, Kathleen Merrigan, Michael Mann, Peter Stanislowow,
Mary White, Sarah Dolan, and all those whose anniversaries
occur about this time.

ARCHDIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES:

Br Andrew and a group of Parishioners are taking part in the
Archdiocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes (Saturday 25 to Friday 31
May). You will be held in our daily thoughts and prayers while in
Lourdes, a candle will be lit at the Grotto for all your intentions
and those of our Parish Community.

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND,
3-11 SEPTEMBER 2019

Bishop David McGough will lead the Diocesan Pilgrimage to the
Holy Land this year from 3-11 September, with Canon Mervyn
Tower as Spiritual Director. This is an opportunity to join the
family of the Archdiocese on pilgrimage to the Holy Land with four
nights in Bethlehem and three nights in Tiberius. This is all
inclusive, flights with BA from Heathrow, full board at hotels, full
spiritual, Scriptural and educational programme, daily Mass at
different Shrines and all entrance fees. Cost: £1,496 based on
two sharing. For more details please contact Canon Mervyn
Tower (details on www.corpuschristiheadington.co.uk) or Gill
Didino at Tangney Tours.

THANK YOU

Thank you to Ruth Monksmith for the flowers donated this
weekend in memory of his Husband Philip Monksmith.



This Week Holy Mass & Services Other Events
25th May- 2nd June

(Psalter Week 2)
Saturday 25th May 10:00am Carmeline
Memorial of St Bede the Fernandes RIP
Venerable, Priest, Doctor of the |10:30am - 12pm Confessions
Church 12:30pm Mary White RIP
Sunday 26th May 8:30am Florence Brady RIP Coffee & Tea in the Parish

SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER | 10:30am Regina Bailey RIP | Centre after 10:30am

Retiring Collection for Church Mass. (Marie and parmel)
Haerarcs | aopmeseten |G Py ST oo

Monday 27th May 11:00am Divine Mercy
Feast of St Augustine of 11:30am Carmeline and
Canterbury Joseph RIP
Tuesday 28th May 11:30am Mass In Church -
Easter Feria Ints of Susie Vowles
Wednesday 29th May 11:00am Holy Rosary
SOLEMNITY OF DEDICATION |11:30am William and Ellen
OF A CHURCH Power RIP

Vigil Mass for the Solemnity |7:30pm Patrick Guinane
Of the Ascension of the Lord

Thursday 30th May 10:30am Mass in Church -

SOLEMNITY OF THE Joe Friel
ASCENSION OF THE LORD
(Holy Day of obligation)

Friday 31st May 11:00am Exposition of the
Feast of the Visitation of the Blessed Sacrament
Blessed Virgin Mary 11:30am Joe McNamara RIP
Saturday 1st June 10:00am Stanley Davis RIP

Memorial of St Justin, Martyr 10:30am - 12pm Confessions
12:30pm Ints of Joe and

Gusia McNally
Sunday 2nd June 8:30am Tom Briscoe RIP Coffee & Tea in the Parish
SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER |10:30am Knights of St Centre after 10:30am
Retiring Collection for Columba Mass. Friends of St Marks
Catholic Communication 12:00pm Baptism (Payal and Group)

8.00pm-9:30pm Bingo in
the Parish Centre.

CHILDREN’S LITURGY GROUP
This weekend the Children's Liturgy will be closed and it will re-open on Sunday 16th
June 2019. Please encourage your children and grand children to be part of this Liturgy
Group.

3




Loose Money:
£363.59

Gift Aid Envelopes:

£300.00
Building
Fund:£380.05

Mass Attendance
Last Sunday:436

Thank you for
supporting your
Parish.

PIETY STALL

It will be open this
weekend and on 1st
and 2nd of June.
First Communion
cards and gifts are
available.

OUR PARISH
CENTRE
We need your
support. For
bookings contact
Jackie Mooney on
0745 552 6003
holynameparishcen-
tre.wix.com/
event

Next Sunday’s
Mass Readings
Acts 7:55-60; Ps
96;Apocalypse
22:12-14, 16-17, 20;
John 17:20-26

AFTERNOON PRAYER AND REFLECTION

The Ladies’ Spiritual Spa team would like to extend an invitation
to the men of the Parish to join us for an afternoon of prayer and
reflection. This event takes place on Saturday 29th June 2019.
Please make a note of the date in your diary . All are welcome to

join us for this opportunity for prayer and reflection. More details
are to follow. Fr Vincent SCJ.

DIVINE MERCY APOSTOLATE ANNUAL CONFERENCE 2019

The Divine Mercy Apostolate Annual Conference 2019 will be
held on Saturday 15 June 2019 at the Church of Our Lady
Mother of God, 2 Windsor Road, Ealing W5 5PD, from 10:45 am
to 6 pm. The Guest Speaker will be Sr Briege McKenna OSC
who has a world-wide Healing Ministry and Intercessions for
Priests. Entrance is by ticket only and tickets are £12.00 each.
For more details please contact Millie on 07957594646 or the
Divine Mercy Apostolate on 020 8998 0925.

MEMORIAL CONCERT FOR DR PETER HAYWARD

Jocelyn and family sincerely thank everyone who attended or
donated to Dr Peter Hayward’s Memorial Concert last Saturday
evening. It was a wonderful tribute to Peter to see so many
people in Church enjoying the wonderful music from the
Birmingham Canoldir Male Choir and the soloist Jack Brookes.
£1,932 was raised for the Church and £1,000 for Cancer
Research UK. Thank you to everyone for your Generosity and
support. Jocelyn Hayward.

Fr. Vincent would like to express a SINCERE and HUGE
THANKS to Jocelyn and her family for arranging the concert to
support our Parish. | would also like to say A BIG THANK YOU

to the Parishioners for your support and generosity. May the
Risen Lord bless us all.

GREAT BARR FOOD BANK

Thank you for your continued support for the Great Barr Food
Bank. They are especially in need of the following items: Sugar,
Tinned Fruits, Rice Pudding, Sponge Pudding, Tinned Tomatoes,
Fruit Juice, Coffee, Tinned Meat, Long Life Milk, Packet Mash,
Tinned Fish and custard. Please place these items and anything
else you can bring in the basket situated in the Church porch.

Registered as Charity, Birmingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees: Registered
Charity No. 234216.



